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Attendance last week: 
94.2% 

 

FS1am 

FS1pm 

FS1 30hrs 

97.7% 

61.1% 

84.4% 

FS2KW 
 
FS2TG 

86.3% 
 
87.5% 

Y1RB 
 
Y1CG 

91.7% 
 
99.2% 

Y2DK 
 
Y2RT 

95.4% 
 
96.8% 

Y3HA 
 
Y3AN 

98% 
 
94.4% 

Y4NH 
 
Y4 SM 

94.2% 
 
98.2% 

Y5SC 
 
Y5VD 

92.7% 
 
94.5% 

Y6GM 
 
Y6NS 

95.2% 
 
94.6% 

Year 3 Residential  

Well done, Year 6!  

Jubilee Celebrations  

This week, Year 6 children have completed their statutory SATs assessment tests. The 
children’s hard work, focus and commitment to their learning has been extremely im-
pressive. Thank you Year 6; you’ve been brilliant, and thank you to the Year 6 staff team 
for preparing the children so well for these tests. Both classes have had a wonderful 
pyjama day today to celebrate!   
 

We continue to keep our Year 2 children in our thoughts and prayers as they continue 
with their SATs, which are being administered in small groups.    

During the Half Term break, the nation will mark 
and celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As 
this is such a special and important event — one 
which we’ll never witness again in our lifetime — 
we’ve set aside Wednesday 25th May as a day to 
celebrate Queen Elizabeth’s 70 years of service. 
We aim to make this day enjoyable and memora-
ble for the children, and to help them understand 
more about the Queen, her role and what life was 
like in each decade during her reign. More infor-
mation will be shared next week.  

Word of the Week 

The Word of the Week for next 
week is Witness, which will form 
the basis of our acts of collective 
worship throughout the week.  

Year Group Mass 

Year 4 will celebrate Mass next week 
in church. Parents and parishioners 
are most welcome to join us. Mass 
will begin at 9.30am.   

Well done to our Year 3 children who represented our school so brilliantly 
this week whilst on their Residential Visit. The children enjoyed a range of 
activities at King’s Mill Reservoir and then at Perlethorpe where they 
stayed for a night in pods. It’s been wonderful hearing the children talk so 
energetically about their experience. Many thanks to the children for their 
excellent behaviour and ‘have a go’ attitude — and to the staff too for 
planning, organising and accompanying the children on the trip.   


